
 

 

 

 

 

Bursary 

The students who are joining Belle Vue Girls’ Academy in Y12 and those 

returning in Y13 may be entitled to receive funding to help with their continued 

education. 

The amount of funding available to individual students will depend on 

demand, as there is a fixed amount of money available to our school. 

Students who are entitled to receive this bursary award will be required to do 

the following to receive any payments: 

➢ Open a Personal Bank Account - NOT a savings account 

➢ Bank account must be in only the students’ name. 

➢ Inform school of any absences 

➢ Meet course deadlines 

➢ Follow the school behaviour policy 

Payments will be made retrospectively every half term; that is a total of six 

payments throughout the year. This allowance is intended to be used as a 

means of supporting the education of your daughter to pay for transport costs, 

course trips, university open days, interviews, books, equipment, and stationery. 

Families of students not currently eligible for Free School Meals may also apply 

for this bursary award. If any of the criteria is met, evidence will need to be 

submitted on the forms provided 

Criteria 1 

•Eligible for Free-Parents/Carers can register for free school meals 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/benefits/applying-for-benefits/free-school-

meals/so that they can qualify for the bursary. 

•Identified as Pupil Premium 

Criteria 2 

•Students whose household income is less than £21,000.  Evidence: Original 

Working Tax Credit annual statement letter from HMRC 


